GENERAL CONTRACTORS

/mém

Transmitted VIA E-Mail to lhowell@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

September 29, 2017

Mr. L. Kreed Howell
Senior Construction Manager
City of Key West

Subject: Pricing for Margaretville Pedestrian Bridge Renovation
Key West, FL

Kreed:

Douglas N. Higgins, Inc. (DNHI) will prepare the engineering assessment / design and complete the
repair work for the Margaretville Pedestrian Bridge Renovation in accordance with the RFQ issued by
the City of Key West on September 26, 2017 for the lump sum price of $62,100. This work will be
completed to the limits highlighted in red shown in the upper left picture on Page 3 of the RFQ.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a proposal for this work. Should you have any questions please
contact Paul Waters at (305) 797-1019 or via e-mail at paulw@dnhiggins.com.

Sincerely:
Douglas N. Higgins, Inc.

Matthew Deluca
Operations Manager

cc: Dan Higgins
Paul Waters
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